# Franklin Phonetic School

Sunnyslope Newsletter 08/18/2023

# Hello Franklin Families -

We are off to a busy start. Many academic skills are being reviewed and new ones are being introduced. Please be sure to have your child do their reading homework each night. It is also a good idea to help them practice their weekly spelling words.

Preschool started last Monday, and the little ones are enjoying the new renovations that were done to the preschool area.

Aftercare has not started yet. We are working on some required items to get that program up and running. Thank you for your patience.

### Reminders:

- Check your child's backpack every day.
- Remember to send water bottles containing only water.
- Please leave toys and electronic devices at home.

# LOOKING AHEAD:

## August-

17th and 24th Early Release at 1:00 pm

# September-

1st Early Release at 1:00 pm 4th No School- Labor Day 8th Progress Reports sent home

### October -

6th Early Release at 1:00 pm 9th -13th Fall Break 25th -27th Parent/Teacher Conferences (Report Cards) Early Release at 1:00 pm

